
Congratulations PDG Dan Lombardo on receiving a Presidential 
Leadership medal this morning at District 14-K Cabinet meeting. 
Presented by PID Bob Miller. Dan does so much for our Lions 
District! Very well deserved!

HONOR, FRIENDSHIP & FUN
FIRST CABINET MEETING OF THE YEAR!

LEADER DOG RECEIVES 
DONATIONS FROM LIONS CLUBS 

OF DISTRICT 14K

The first cabinet meeting of the 
Lions year was held Saturday 
August 19, 2023 at East Bangor 
Park in Bangor, PA.
Special guest PID Bob Miller 
was in attendance who helped 
PDG Kathy with presenting the 
Presidential Leadership Metal to 
PDG Dan Lombardo. 

The Cabinet was also treated to 
a fun Sight and Hearing activity 
starring FVDG Scott Lohman 
(Farmer Scott) and a few 
Executive members. Farmer 
Scott was blindfolded and had to 
round up his flock using sound 
and a little help from the cabinet. 
The flock wore “Rubber 
Chickens” on their feet. 
Follow the link to a fun video. 
Farmer Scott

Our district collectively donated $8,507.25 to Leader Dog in the 
Lions year ending June 30, 2023. I thank you for your support of this 
wonderful organization.
I’m especially proud to report that the Pen Argyl High School Leo 
Club contributed over $500.00 to Leader Dog.
Besides providing dogs to clients, Leader Dog has provided 
Orientation and Mobility training for over 20 years. They were the 
first U.S. guide dog organization to offer this training. They offer a 
week of in-depth training. Clients learn to navigate in a variety of 
environments, including indoor and outdoor settings, college 
campuses, rural areas, busy cities and other areas. They learn skills 
to help them travel safely and effectively. To date, Leader Dog has 
helped over 1,100 people gain O&M skills to help them increase 
their independence. Many O&M clients return to train with a Leader 
Dog. Others find that they function well with a cane after this 
training.
I am available to speak to your clubs or to speak at zone meetings.
Please consider supporting Leader Dog as a Club or as an individual. 
The work they do is phenomenal.
If you are ever going to be in the area of Rochester Hills, MI, please 
contact them in advance to find out if you can visit. You will come 
away from there with a greater idea of how they fulfill their mission.
Thank you!
PCC Karen Brady

• Each year in the United States 15,780 children aged 0-19 
are diagnosed with cancer.
• Approximately 1 in 285 children in the United States will be 
diagnosed with cancer before their 20th birthday
• Globally there are more than 300,000 children diagnosed 
with cancer each year.
• 20% of children with cancer in the United States will not 
survive it.
• Every 3 minutes a family hears the devastating words that 
their child has been diagnosed with cancer.
Statistics from the American Childhood Cancer Organization

You can provide HOPE!

Click “Pediatric Cancer”, for sources where your help can make 
a difference!

DID YOU KNOW…

https://youtu.be/2Gw_SKr8Sw4?si=xu-16ZcBQzYkpXWL
http://www.lions14k.org/District_Events/PEDIATRICCANCER-US-202309.pdf
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What a great celebration of 75 Years of Beacon Lodge PA Lions Camp! They are amazing for all of the special 
needs campers who attend! Let's help them prosper into the future.

BEACON LODGE CELEBRATES 75 YEARS!

Ive done two photo shoots with Veterans at Beacon 
Lodge this summer...this time Jonathan (the director of 
the camp) was kind enough to give Gary, Don and I a 
tour around the facility.  As he spoke I thought,.....Scott.
..you missed another great opportunity...he knows the 
history of this place and how everything works...you can 
tell that he truly loves what he does there...and i didn’t 
record him so I could tell you the story.  I’ll tell what I can 
remember but please note that my memory isn’t good.

The camp is supported by the PA Lions clubs...and each 
week throughout the summer individuals are hosted at 
the camp...all with a disability...from a pool, to hiking 
trails, a zip line, a fishing pond...a human powered train.
..camp fires and sleep outs...He tells stories of kids that 
are visually impaired that absolutely love the zip line...of 
the brail hiking trail...of the pool...and archery...and how 
the campers approach these activities.

As we toured the facility I was amazed at what they are 
able to accomplish there...all with donations from the 
Lions clubs of PA.  I will go back and do a proper 
interview of him and get you the full story  but as we 
rode around in the golf cart, I snapped photos...and 
tried to imagine a kid... who’s entire life has been spent 
in a wheel chair must feel when they get hooked into a 
harness and then sent out on a zip line...the feeling of 
flying...what a joy that must be...or a blind person...my 
mind cant wrap itself around that...

Each building has a story...each trail...playground..
.outdoor bowling alley...stack of firewood...all have their 
own stories to tell...and in the middle of it all is a large 
Bicentennial Bell...made from donated brass keys...that 
were then melted down and poured to make the bell...

I was humbled...

PA Lions Beacon Lodge Camp
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District Governor’s 
Message 1st Vice District Governor 

Message
1VDG Scott Lohman  Saucon Valley  Lions Club

Fellow Lions, Lioness and Leos,

The past two months have been busy, and l expect all months 
will be busy going forward as well.  August began with my attending 
PA State Council Meeting #1 the first weekend.  The next week I flew 
into Detroit to visit Rochester Hills MI, the home of Leader Dogs.  I 
encourage anyone who might find themselves in that area to 
schedule a visit to tour the facility.  The third weekend was our first 
cabinet meeting held at Bangor Park.  I can't explain all that 
happened there except to say I was blindfolded, heard a lot of lost 
chickens and heard even more laughter.  Also in August I attended 
two club visitations with DG Denise.  In September attended 
another club visitation with DG Denise at the beginning of the 
month.  On the 16th I was invited to be the "guest" caller at the 
Saucon Valley Purse Bingo fundraiser which was a lot of fun.  On the 
17th and 18th I participated in two zoom meetings.  One was to 
prepare/finalize details for the upcoming Rally in October.  The other 
was a first meeting of FVDGs in PA/NJ/MD/DE to prepare us for 
what the next year will bring as we prepare to be DGs in 2024-25.
   The district, as I am writing this, still does not have a 2VDG.  I 
encourage any Lion who has any questions about this position to 
contact me, DG Denise, IPDG Kathy, or any PDG.  We all will be 
glad to talk to you if you are interested.

Yours In Service,
Scott Lohman, 1VDG-14K
14KDG2425@gmail.com

DG Denise Shaffer Whitehall Lions Club

CHANGING THE WORLD
TOGETHER THROUGH SERVICE

Fellow Lions/Lioness Lions/Leos,

  It’s amazing how quickly 3 months have already passed in my 
District Governor term. Things have been very busy. The 1st 

Cabinet meeting was well attended and fun. Thanks to all that 
assisted in making the Cabinet meeting a success.  The next Cabinet 
meeting will be held on November 4th.  Watch for details in the near 
future for this meeting.

  Training was held for the Call-em-All system in late July and it was 
well attended.  If more are interested in another training session, I 
would gladly hold another training in January or February.  Please 
contact me if you are interested.  Zone Chair and Club Officer 
training was held in August and again a well-attended training.  
Thank you all for attending our trainings.
  Our District Rally is approaching fast and the deadline for 
reservations is October 4th.  The Rally will be held on October 14th at 
1:00pm at Salem UCC in Bath, PA. Please contact PDG Dan 
Lombardo with your reservations and with questions on the rally.
  I am excited to see so many of our clubs back out in the community 
serving and holding community events.  There are so many 
opportunities for our District to support our clubs.  Please remember 
to post your events on social media for all to share out to our 
communities.
  Our Peace Poster Contest is underway Please reach out to local 
Church youth groups and Girls and Boys clubs to get more interest 
in the Peace Poster Contest. Also provide this to any middle school 
Leo clubs to encourage them to enter the contest.  Remember this is 
an art and essay contest. Please reach out to any groups you may 
know or have contact with. Peace Posters must be submitted by Nov 
15 to the District Governor. 
  October is White Cane month for all Lions. Many of you hold 
White Cane collections throughout the year.  Think of new ways to 
collect out in the community to support our vision programs.  
Remember to report your White Cane events to our chairperson Lion 
Dick Schreiner.  The reporting form can be found on our District 
14K webpage.
  District Governor visitations began in August and I am looking 
forward to meeting with the clubs in our District to learn about your 
club and participate in service projects. Please remember to let the 
District Governor team know if assistance is needed at your events 
and we will help if time permits.

Thank you for ‘Changing the World’ 
through service in your 
communities!
Yours in service,
Denise Shaffer DG – D14-K  
dshaffer1091@gmail.com

GAT Summit State College October 7, 2023
Sight Conservation & Eye Research  Hershey  October 7, 2023

District 14k Rally  October 14, 2023
Convention Planning Meeting October 24

State Council Meeting Scranton  October 27-29
PDG Advisory Board October 29

District Executive Meeting  November 1, 2023
Cabinet Meeting Friedans UCC Slatington November 4, 2023

Next Tattle Tailer Issue: December 2023
Submission Deadline: November 15

DATES TO REMEMBER

Are you ready to take your
service to the next level?

Your District is looking to fill the following positions:

Contact DG Denise or FVDG Scott if interested

2nd Vice District Governor
Zone Chairperson Region 1A & 1B

Zone Chairperson Region 2B
Zone Chairperson Region 3A

mailto:14KDG2425@gmail.com
mailto:dshaffer1091@gmail.com
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/District14K_RallySavetheDate_20231014.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/District14K_RallySavetheDate_20231014.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/District14K_RallySavetheDate_20231014.jpg


OCTOBER 2023
DISTRICT 14K

PAGE 4

LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES
Editor’s Note: Items are selected from M&A Reports, a month prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the editor. We will publish as much as space allows. 
Email to: lions14k.news@gmail.com  Photos of club activities with brief summary are wanted. Larger full page activities announcements will be uploaded to 
the district website and a clickable link (Identified in Blue) will be inserted under your respective club below.

REGION 1
EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS: •The club donated $390 in gift 
cards for the children impacted by the recent fire in Emmaus. 
•Budget for 2023-2024 was reviewed and approved. •7 
members and 3 guests attended the Slatington Steak Fry on 
August 1.  •Our August Regular club meeting was held at the 
Emmaus Community Park with a record turnout of 40 
members. •A potluck dinner was provided by the Board 
members.  •Induction was held for new member, Brenda 
Yenser, at the August regular meeting.  •A representative from 
Street Medicine attended our August meeting and we 
presented her with 13 plastic mats made by our club members 
to be used by the homeless.  •Bricks were placed in the 
remembrance garden for 14K District Governor, 2021-2022, 
Debbie Lillegard and President Barbara Cope 2022-2023 prior 
to our August 14 regular meeting.  •Our Constitution and By-
Laws committee presented an updated version of our By-Laws 
and club “Norms”, which was approved by the Board.  •An 
orientation session is scheduled for Monday, September 18 at 
6:00 PM at St. Johns UCC. •All new members from 2022-
2023/2024 and their sponsors should plan on attending. 
Everyone else is invited. •Planning is underway for our 15th 
annual Charter Night event, which will be held on Wed. Oct 11 
at Delizioso Italian Grill, Macungie.  •A proposal for a new 
member, Molly Troxell, was presented and approved at our 
August board meeting. She was inducted at our September 
meeting.  •A new fundraiser for our club, Chicken Pot Pie 
Bingo, will be held on Oct 7 at St. John’s UCC Church. Doors 
open at 1:00 pm, Bingo starts at 2:00 pm. Tickets are selling 
well and looks like it will be a successful event for us.  •Our 
Chase the Chill service project, which is a distribution of hand 
made scarfs to anyone in need, will be held on Nov 4, 2023 in 
the Emmaus Triangle.  •Our annual Penny Party is scheduled 
for Jan 13, 2024 at St. John’s UCC, Emmaus.  •The annual 
Creative Basket Party will be held on April 19 and 20th at St. 
John’s UCC, Emmaus.

EMMAUS LIONS:  •Purchased gift cards for 6 families that 
were displaced due to an apartment fire. •Took a half page ad 
in the Beacon Lodge 75th Commorative Booklet.  •Supported 
The Kindness Project’s mini-golf tournament.  •Had a banner 
made with our name on it to be displayed at Beacon Lodge.  
•New eye glass bins were purchased/updated and distributed.  
•Presented the Emmaus Police Department with a check for 
$16,250 to pay for their new K-9 dog, Leo.  •Held a very 
successful Golf Benefit in August.  •We continue to sell 
Hoagies & Ham & Cheese sandwiches in September.  •The 
Clam Chowder committee is working for the upcoming sale on 
Saturday, October 14th.  •We will again be distributing 
balloons at the Emmaus Halloween Parade on October 21st.  
The spaghetti dinner committee is hard at work preparing for 
our first Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser scheduled for Saturday, 
October 28th benefitting K9 Program, Sights For Hope and 
Pediatric Cancer. 
MOUNTAINVILLE LIONS: •FVDG Scott Lohman inducted a 
new Lion Member (Lion Karen Christman) into Club and 
installed Club Officers for the 2023-2024 Lions Year.  •July 4th 
Dorney Park Fireworks Event – Our club parked cars across 
the street from Dorney Park in a Shopping Center Parking Lot. 
We charged $5 per car and parked over 300 vehicles. This 
was a very successful fundraiser making a profit of $1,716. We 
also partnered with the West Lehigh Lions Club Food Truck 
and we were able to make some more money for our Club.  

Club Donated $100 to honor the Beacon Lodge 75th 
Anniversary and supported their Golf Tournament by donating 
$100.  •July 16th, our Club President David Yemm and nine 
other Mountainville Lion Members visited Beacon Lodge 
Camp.  •July 20th – Club members attended the District 14K 
Banner Exchange.  •July 30th – Once again, our club 
sponsored the Annual Boat Club Picnic at the Bethlehem Boat 
Club Picnic Area. Event was great for all participants and 
Lions. We had 18 of our Lion members come out to lend a 
hand. Well over 200 people in attendance. The Bethlehem 
Boat Club had 7 boats and 2 Pontoon Boats available. We 
also had a Music Band that played during our Event.   •August 
19th – Several Lion Members attended the 1st 14-K Cabinet 
Meeting.  •Our Club approved $75 for a full page ad in the 
2023-2024 14-k Directory.  •Our club continues to devote time 
and energy to help people in need of assistance.
ALBURTIS LIONS:   •Alburtis Lions hold meetings the 1st & 3rd

Tuesdays monthly, 6:30pm at the Zion Lehigh Church. •The 
club recently had a planning meeting on July 18th to prepare 
for the fall events.  •On August 22nd we had our annual club 
picnic with (30) attendees. Honored was Lion Bill Gery for his 
68 years of service to Lionism!  •Manager at Lock Ridge Park, 
Greg Reinhold was also honored for his help through the years 
with planting memorial trees and for the renovation of their 
name/markers.  •We hosted DG Denise at our September 5th

meeting.

KUHNSVILLE LIONS: No Report
SIGHTS FOR HOPE LIONS:  No Report
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONS: No Report
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS: No Report
WEST LEHIGH AREA LIONS: •Donations made to 
Mountainville Lions, Emerald Fire Company, Northwestern 
Recreational Commission and Friedens UCC, Slatington, for 
Childrens Christmas Gift Program in December. •Fifteen 
members and friends attended Slatington Steak night of 
August 1st.  •Paid Leo Assessment to LCI.  •Held 54th Charter 
Night on August 29th with 54 fellow Lions and friends 
attending.  •Presented Lion John Weremedic with Melvin 
Jones Fellow on September 19th.  •Selling quality barn 
brooms during Pioneer Apple Festival at Ontelaunee Park on 
October 7th. •Also, taking orders for Pellman Dessert / 
Gourmet Cookies until Tuesday, October 3rd; pickup at 
Friedens UCC at 7 PM on Tuesday, November 7th. Contact 
any member for additional information. •Medical Safety 
Equipment Lending Program continues.

SLATINGTON LIONS: No Report
UPPER LEHIGH LIONS: •Roar with the Lions Festival and 
Craft Fair was held July 28 and 29  •Hoagie Sales October 10th

and November 14th.  Orders accepted until October 2nd and 
November 6th.  •”Basket Social” October 24th Schnecksville 
Fire Co. Contact Carol at 610-554-1825.
krbpsu89@ptd.net

REGION 2
BATH LIONS: No Report

COPLAY LIONS: No Report

mailto:lions14k.news@gmail.com
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLions_SpaghettiDinner_20231028.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/UpperLehigh_BasketSocial_20231024.pdf
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HANOVER TOWNSHIP LIONS: •August 1st brought us out at 
HTCC for National Night Out.  We got the opportunity to meet 
families in the community; letting them know of our services 
available to them.  We also handed out crocheted Kindness 
Lions made by Lion Joanne McFerren, sunglasses and 
other cha-chas.  •On August 3rd, HTLC was the beneficiary of 
the Hanover Township Community Center's monthly Bingo.  
We had so much fun with the Bingo players while adding a 
twist to their evening by having a BUZZ number winner.  There 
was a 50/50 raffle, a tricky tray and lots of fun.  We collected 
165 pairs of socks  along with donations for Safe Harbor in 
Easton.  •At our September 6th meeting, Miss Melissa Mayer 
from Meals on Wheels was a guest speaker, bringing us up-to-
take on the mission of this Northampton/Lehigh County 
service.  •We held our 1st End of Summer Vendor/Crafter 
Event with 20 vendors and crafters in attendance on 
September 16th.  Our Summer BUZZ Raffle winner was drawn 
winning $500 with ticket number 472.  The BUZZ number was 
#1.  •Our Trick or Treat Penny Party is in full swing!  Tickets are 
on sale for $5 which includes admission and 150 gaming 
chances.  Come out and join us in your best decorated 
Halloween Hat!  See “Penny Party” for details.  Proceeds 
benefit Tails of Valor Paus of Honor Program.  A service dog 
organization for Veterans and those needing extra support.  
Meet Esmerelda. (See Flyer)  Bring along a can and/or bag of 
dog food for a large dog, dog shampoo or dog toys to the 
Penny Party.  You will received a FREE entry for each donated 
item to win Esmerelda.  •We will be hosting our 1st Mystery 
Cash Bingo on November 11th at the Hanover Township 
Community Center.  Proceeds to benefit Veterans.  •And 
finally, we are growing!  Four new members are scheduled to 
join us in service over the next few weeks.

WHITEHALL LIONS:  No Report
COOPERSBURG LIONS: No Report
HELLERTOWN LIONS:  No Report
SAUCON VALLEY LIONS: •On July 20th six of our Lions 
attended the District Banner Exchange. •Our club held a 
fundraiser at the Rita’s in Hellertown for Leader Dog on August 
28th. •Six club members attended our Zone Meeting at the 
Hellertown Diner on September 2nd. •We held a successful 
Purse Bingo fundraiser on September 16th at the Carriage 
House in Hellertown.  •Saucon Valley Lions will be a sponsor 
in the Hellertown Halloween Parade being planned for 
October 22nd, and club members will participate in the 
Parade. •On December 3rd our club is holding our annual 
Spaghetti Dinner with Santa at the Lower Saucon United 
Church of Christ at 1375 3rd Ave. in Hellertown from 5-7 PM - 
we hope that you can to come out to support our fundraiser!

UPPER SAUCON LIONS: No Report

REGION 3
BANGOR LIONS: No Report

MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONS: No Report

MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS: •Harvest Time Penny 
Party October 15, Klecknersville Rangers Fire Co. Hall.

RICHMOND LIONS: No Report

BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP LIONS: •President, William R 
Suarez visited Havana Cuba July 18, 2023.  Eyeglasses 
where hand delivered to The Cuba's Health Ministry Dr. Aido 
Grandel Sosa Public Relation Minister.  Plans are in the works 
to visit again in August of 2024. 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Mark A Schneider Bethlehem Township
Molly K Troxell  Emmaus Lioness Lions

Thomas J Rieger  Hellertown Lions
Michael D Irons  Moore Township Lions

Karen Christmas  Mountainville Lions

EASTON LIONS:   We collected food from two local Wawas 
with delivery to ProJeCt of Easton’s food bank on a weekly 
basis. •We collected used eyeglasses at the Walmart Vision 
Center three times. •We won the LCIF coin collection project 
(Coin Wars) for the last quarter of the Lions year.  •We 
collected food for the Salvation Army food bank at every 
meeting and delivered it afterwards.  •We hosted DG Denise 
Shaffer and PDG Kathy Duelley at our meeting on August 22.  
•Our President attended the first zone meeting on September 
12.  •We will be volunteering at the Miracle League 
concession stand on September 16 during their baseball 
games.  •We will be volunteering at Community Day at 
Historic Easton Cemetery on September 16.  •We will be 
holding our annual club picnic on September 19.

NAZARETH LIONS: No Report

PALMER TOWNSHIP LIONS: No Report
WILSON BOROUGH LIONS:  No Report
LEO LIONS:  No Report

LIONS WE’VE LOST
Lion Karl Miller

 Richmond Lions

ALBURTIS LION CELEBRATES
68 YEARS OF SERVICE 

Lion Bill joined the Alburtis Club in 1955, has 
donated a lot of his time and has seen a lot of 
changes in Lionism. We like to hear him reminisce 
of Lions as a more social organization years ago. 
He starts every meeting with an infectious smile and 
he lays claim to bringing PDG Lin in as a member.

http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/HanoverTwsp_TrickTreatPennyParty_20231021.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/HanoverTwsp_VeteransDayBingo_20231111.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/HanoverTwsp_VeteransDayBingo_20231111.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_SpaghettiFundraiser_20231003.JPG
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/MooreTwp_LionsHarvestTimePennyParty_20231015.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/MooreTwp_LionsHarvestTimePennyParty_20231015.pdf
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Lions Clubs International
2023-2024 Peace Poster Contest

“Dare To Dream”
Lions Clubs in District 14-K can sponsor this art contest in 
local schools or organized, sponsored youth groups. "Dare To 
Dream” is the theme of this year's contest. Hoping to get more 
entries this year we are asking clubs to not only check out their 
usual schools for the contest but to also check out private and 
parochial schools, and age appropriate groups such as Boy 
Scouts and Girl Scouts within their club’s territory. Lions Clubs 
interested in sponsoring the Lions International Peace Poster 
Contest can order a Peace Poster Contest kit from the Club 
Supplies Sales Department at Lions International 
Headquarters for $11.95 plus shipping.

Lions Clubs must purchase one kit for each contest 
sponsored. To order kits, Contact Lion Mary Nehr at 610-360-
6617.

Lions Clubs Secretaries/Club Peace Poster Chairpersons 
please contact me and let me know if your club is participating 
in this year's Peace Poster Contest. Important deadlines for 
the clubs are:
 • October 1, 2023: kits must be purchased by this date
 • November 15, 2023: deadline to get your club's 

winning Peace Poster Contest entry(ies) to me
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Yours in Lionism,
Lion Mary Neher
District 14-K Peace Poster Contest Chairperson
(610) 360-6617
nehersurf@aol.com

Click on the Blue Link for additional information

DISTRICT
Journey for Sight & PA Lions Foundation - “Dine & Donate” October 30, 2023

CLUBS
Whitehall Lions   “RADA Cutlery & Dan Schantz”    Contact Club Member

Saucon Valley  “Spaghetti Fundraiser with Santa” October 3, 2023
West Lehigh Area Lions  “Pullman Dessert/Gourmet Cookies”  Order Pickup October 7, 2023

Emmaus Lioness Lions  “Chicken Pot Pie Bingo” October 6 & 7, 2023
West Lehigh Area Lions   ‘Barn Brooms”   Ontelaunee Park October 7, 2023

Emmaus Lions   “Fall Chowder Sale”   October 14, 2023
Moore Township Lioness Lions   “Harvest Time Penny Party”   October 15, 2023

Hanover Township Lions “Trick or Treat Penny Party”  October 21, 2023
Upper Lehigh Lions “Basket Social”  October 24, 2023
Emmaus Lions   “Spaghetti Dinner” October 28, 2023

Hanover Township Lions “Red, White & Blessed Mystery Bingo”   November 11, 2023

Fundraisers

LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION is OUR 
foundation to assist worldwide, which includes Pennsylvania.
Disasters are happening at a more frequent rate, noting the 
recent flooding in the Northeast and the devastating 
earthquakes that struck Turkey and Syria.
Lions and Lions International responded to provide assistance 
to families. People need our help more than ever and we need 
to show them that Lions do care and are there for them 
whenever needed.
Donating to LCIF’s Disaster Relief Fund will help ensure that 
families struggling to cope with disaster like these will get the 
support they desperately need.

Follow “LCIF” for information and how you and your club can 
make a difference.

LCIF
"WE CAN CHANGE THE WORLD"... 

mailto:nehersurf@aol.com
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/District14K_JourneyforSight_DineAndDonate_Saladworks_20231030.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Whitehall_RADAFundraiser_2023.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Whitehall_SchantzFundraiser_2023.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_SpaghettiFundraiser_20231003.JPG
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLions_FallChowder_20231014.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/MooreTwp_LionsHarvestTimePennyParty_20231015.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/HanoverTwsp_TrickTreatPennyParty_20231021.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/UpperLehigh_BasketSocial_20231024.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLions_SpaghettiDinner_20231028.pdf%2020231028.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/HanoverTwsp_VeteransDayBingo_20231111.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/LCI/LCIPledgeReportForm.pdf


On September 5th, the Emmaus Lions Club with assistance from PA Lions Foundation, presented Borough Council 
with a check in the amount of $16,250.00 to cover the cost to purchase and train our new K9, Leo, and new handler, 
Sgt. Adam Polster, as well as the cost of a kennel and moving fee for the kennel. The Emmaus Lions Club has 
provided funds for each K9 since the program's inception in 1990. Their ongoing support has been instrumental in 
the success and continuation of the program. Sgt. Polster decided to name him Leo, to honor the Lions Club for 
their dedication to the program for over 30 years. They completed their two month long training in August and went 
in service together on Friday August 18, 2023. Jason Apgar, Chief of Police  Emmaus Police Department 

To support the program, the Emmaus Lions are planning a Spaghetti Dinner on October 28, 2023
For tickets and information call 610-967-2685 or follow “Emmaus Lions Spaghetti Dinner”

Sgt. Adam Polster
with K9 LEO

Emmaus Lion President Dennis Varec, K9 Chairman Lion Henry Heil, Chief of Police Jason Apgar 
(holding check) along with members of the Emmaus Lions Club present check to Emmaus Borough and 
the Emmaus Police Department for K9 LEO. Shown with handler, Sgt. Adam Polster.

Emmaus Lioness Lions Club show plastic mats made for the 
homeless. The mats were given to a Street Medicine 
representative at August meeting.

LIONS “TO DO” LIST

https://www.doublethedonation.com/product-%20fundraising-ideas/
https://www.doublethedonation.com/product-%20fundraising-ideas/
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLions_SpaghettiDinner_20231028.pdf
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Slatington Lions Club recently hosted the Wrestling team 
and friends at the Slatington Skeet Club Grove.  They cooked 
100 steaks for them. Our 9 volunteer members did an 
outstanding job.

Upper Lehigh Lions Club
held “Roar with the Lions” 
festival and Craft Fair at 
Neffs Church Grove on July 
28 and 29.  The Lions sold 
everything from Sausage 
Sandwiches and Halushki to 
Ice Cream. 
The Large Flowerheads 
were the featured 
entertainment for the festival 
playing hits from the 50’s 
and 60’s. They did not 
disappoint. They had a great 
turnout including PDG Fred 
Folland and Lion Diane as 
well as DG Denise Shaffer 
and her husband Lamar.

Bethlehem Township Lions Club president, William R Suarez 
visited Havana Cuba July 18, 2023. Eyeglasses where hand 
delivered to The Cuba's Health Ministry Dr. Aido Grandel Sosa 
Public Relati”on Minister.  Plans are in the works to visit again in 
August of 2024. 


